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The Institute of Linguistics and International Communications of South Ural State University and the 
Pushkin Institute Centre announce a photo competition “Russia and China: Language – People – 
Culture” among pupils who have been learning Russian outside the territory of Russia.  
 

 
Dear Contestants! 

 
In the framework of the Pushkin Institute Partner Network with the purpose of drawing attention to the 
uniqueness of language and culture of Russian and Chinese people, South Ural State University and 
Chinese universities hold a photo competition “Russia and China: Language – People – Culture” among 
pupils who have been learning Russian in the territory of China. The photo competition is held in 
absentia. To take part in the contest, pupils should register on the website. The registration and 
participation rules will follow at a later date.  
Check out our latest news on the website! 
 
Contact details 
  
South Ural State University 
Institute of Linguistics and International Communications 
Office 302, 78В Lenin Prospect  
Tel.: +7 (351) 272 31 31 
e-mail: sharafutdinovaoi@susu.ru 
Contact person: 
Olesya I. Sharafutdinova 
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